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District News
 

President's Survey

An Event for your Outgoing and Incoming Chapter Presidents
The Evergreen Chapter Development Team Needs Your Input!

The Evergreen District wants to celebrate your
successes and support your goals and plans
for 2025.

To help the district help you, we invite you to
participate in the President’s Survey, now
available on the EVG Website. This survey is
designed for both the OUTGOING and

INCOMING Presidents to share ideas and assist the District in
developing Best Practices.

The survey is now available:

​https://evgdistrict.com/membership/

WE NEED YOUR INPUT!

 

 

Singing Valentines
Don't forget to offer Singing Valentines this February 14th!

A personalized song is the perfect way to spread love and joy
this Valentine's Day. It's a memorable, heartfelt gesture that will
make anyone's day extra special. Make this Valentine's Day
unforgettable with the gift of music!

Here's to the all chapters that are half-way to February 14th!

https://evgdistrict.com/membership/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3ox6nz9Rl_zZZjEG7UnTEXRfNbaITDZIBgSa5kpOTDeaLSbY8Vup1-QI0_aem_qRMHpE1ppx6QOJePpRHcLQ


Here are two examples:



 

 

Harmony Platoon 2025



 

Help Wanted: Facebook Admin



 

 

Help Wanted: Timbre Editors
Seeking Editors for the Evergreen Timbre, the District’s

Quarterly Newsletter!

We are looking for dedicated team members willing to share their
skills and excited to build a fantastic quarterly newsletter.

Interested? Contact:
Greg Kronlund

District Communications Director
206-265-9706

communications@evgdistrict.com

 

 

EVG District App

mailto:communications@evgdistrict.com


 

 
 

Chapters in Action
 

Christmas Successes
Congratulations to all the chapters, not only for

their wonderful show flyers, but for spreading the



Barbershop Christmas joy!

 

Enjoy some highlights from the holiday season!
 



 

 
 

Timbre



 
The December 2024 issue of TIMBRE is PACKED with information!

 

 
 

From The Editors
 

 

Ed
ito
rs:

Laura Pennington

https://evgdistrict.com/c_timbre/


Christine Larsen

greensheet@evgdistrict.com
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